From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

To: Blair, Yvonne B

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Blue Spring Ranch Release

Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 2:26:48 PM
Yvonne,

We are getting fairly persistent calls on this. Do you have any updates?

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Blair, Yvonne B [mailto:YBBlair@dcpmidstream.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2017 7:37 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal. Weaver@state.nm.us>
Subject: Re: Blue Spring Ranch Release

Mike

| will contact you in the morning | was in midland today and catching up on emails and voicemails.
Yvonne

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 8, 2017, at 3:32 PM, Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> wrote:

Yvonne,

| am attempting to follow up on a complaint | received on Feb 2. | did talk with Bill Cupp
a little bit ago and he indicated it was a DCP line that had a leak, got repaired and put
back in service. | understand that there may still be some impacted material at this site
in a stockpile and potentially still in the ground. | will provide the coordinates below,
and if you would check into this and let me know what is going on, | would appreciate
it.

32.1818
104.3006

Bill has been to the site and indicted he would coordinate with you.
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Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
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